
June 8, 2025

SUNDAY WORSHIP
8:15am, 9:30am, & 11:00am

SUNDAY SCHOOL
9:30am

2025 YEAR TO DATE GENERAL FUND
Budgeted...................................$1,688,457.76
Received.....................................$1,450,893.16

GIFTS LAST WEEK
General............................................$72,664.74
Designated.....................................$20,051.00
Building.............................................$3,870.00

MIDWEEK ON MAIN
Summer Midweek Meal...................5:30PM
Student Ministry..................................6:00PM
Adult Bible Studies.............................6:30PM
Choir Rehearsal..................................6:30PM
Instrumental Rehearsal...................7:45PM

Upcoming Opportunities
For more information visit fbcboro.church

Sunday Night Live
5:00pm; Student Floor

Today:

NEXT WEEK, JUNE 15-21

THIS WEEK, JUNE 8-14

Wednesday:

Wednesday:

Summer Midweek Meal
5:30pm; Perry Fellowship Hall
Reserve your meal by the Sunday 
prior at 1:00pm

Summer Midweek Meal
5:30pm; Perry Fellowship Hall
Reserve your meal by the Sunday 
prior at 1:00pm



Be a Difference Maker
How can you make a tangible difference in the life of our 
church? How can you serve in an area that is consistent with 
your personality, interests, and strengths? Looking to take the 
next step in your spiritual journey? These questions and more 
can be answered when you find your place in our ministry of 
Guest Services.

Each week, we have newcomers visiting our worship services, preschool classes, 
and Bible studies, so helping people to be welcomed warmly and to find their 
way across our campus is a gift we can provide to them. From senior adults 
looking for a classroom to preschool parents trying to find the drop-off place 
for their children and to new residents in Statesboro who’ve never been inside 
our building—the ministry of Guest Servies demonstrates our commitment to 
helping people start and strengthen their relationship with Jesus.

Too often, we forget how confusing our parking, entrances, and hallways 
can be. But can you imagine the difference it would make if newcomers had 
someone greet them in the parking lot with directions or a shuttle ride and then 
have friendly folks direct them to the correct location and answer questions 
about their children, restrooms, or where to find resources? The Lord can use 
small acts of service to make big differences, so I trust you will embrace and 
support the need for a robust and widespread approach to Guest Services.

Would you, at a minimum, attend the Guest Services Rally set for June 28, 
at 9:00am? At this special gathering, you will learn how Guest Services helps 
our church to serve others faithfully and how it can help you grow spiritually. 

With a growing community around us and God’s vision within us, we need 
hundreds of volunteers to find their place in our pursuit of God’s plan for this 
church. Thank you for considering how this may be part of your own spiritual 
growth journey as you consider how you might serve in the ministry of 
Guest Services.

A Personal Thank You
Cynthia and I would like to thank you for the many cards and expressions of 
love and support on our 20th anniversary of ministry at First Baptist Church 
Statesboro. We were overwhelmed, and we received every card and note with 
a humble heart and grateful spirit. May the Lord continue to bless us as we 
serve Him together.

JOHN WATERS
Lead Pastor

From our Pastor

C O N N E C T 
W I T H  U S

Baptism is one of the first steps of obedience in the
Christian life. If you are interested in Believer’s Baptism, 
stop by Next Steps in the Worship Center Lobby.
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